
 

 

 

2021 
Term 4 
17/11 Selective High applications  

2023 close 
17/11 P&C AGM 7pm 
18/11 
 
25/11 
 
7/12 

Lost Property @ drop off/ pic   
up 
Second Hand Uniform Stall  
8am-9am 
Year 6 Formal 

15/12 Crazy Christmas T’shirt day  
15/12 Class Party 
16/12 Year 6 Assembly & clap out 
16/12 Last day for 2021 

 

2021 
  
15/9 P&C Meeting 7pm 
17/9 Last Day of Term 3 
Term 4 
4/10 First Day of Term 4 
13/10 Music Committee Meeting 7pm 
20/10-
21/10 

State Athletics 

20/10 P&C Meeting 7pm 
29/10 National Teachers Day 
10/11 Music Committee AGM 7pm 
17/11 P&C AGM 7pm 
7/12 Year 6 Formal 
15/12 Crazy Christmas T’shirt day  
15/12 Class Party 
16/12 Year 6 Assembly & clap out 
16/12 Last day for 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Last weeks we ran our Learning and Support Reviews for 
some of our students who need some extra support. It has 
been great to catch up with the parents to look at students 
progress and discuss transition into next year. Thank you to 
the teachers and parents for making this such a valuable 
partnership.  
 
Next fortnight week I’ll post on Skoolbag, some information 
that is helpful to support all students transitioning to new 
classes and teachers as well as some information on how 
classes are formed and start of Term 1 2022 things you 
need to know. 
 
Families who are moving on next year (not including Y6) and 
didn’t fill in the survey saying they were moving can email 
the school on: 

 

 
We acknowledge the Wangal people 
of the Eora Nations, the traditional 
custodians of the land on which we 
play, learn and grow. We pay respect 
to elders past, present and emerging. 

 
 

Important information for students 
requiring onsite supervision: 
• DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD/REN TO 
SCHOOL IF UNWELL - child/ren 
showing any mild COVID/flu-like 
symptoms will be sent home until a 
negative COVID test result is produced, 
as well as NO SYMPTOMS displayed. 
The safety and wellbeing of all students 
and staff, at all times, is paramount. 
Thank you for your continued 
understanding and support. Stay safe 
everyone! 
 

Students all participated 
in the virtual 
Remembrance Day 
Ceremony  
11/11/2020 @ 11:00 
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If you could travel anywhere in the world, where would you choose to go? 

 
The 5/6 Stingrays have created a hot air balloon artwork, transporting them to their 

dream destination. 
 

Stingrays Art 



 

 

 

 
During Semester 1, the Year 5 Crocodiles and Year 5 Stingrays became architects 
and created a 'Geometrocity' as a project-based learning activity. In small groups, 
students utilised their skills in math, writing, problem solving and teamwork to design 
and build their own city. Here are their results. Well done, Year 5! 

 

Stingrays 



 

 

 

           

 

Year 6 Letters to Kindergarten Buddies 

Dear Kindergarten 
students, 
 
We hope you 
enjoyed receiving 
our surprise cards 
and gifts last week. 
We hope we will 
be able to see you 
in the playground 
soon. 
 
Stay safe 
and congratulation
s on completing 
online learning in 
your first year of 
primary school! 
 
From your Year 6 
buddies 
 



 

 

 

  
 

   
 
   

Koalas Remembrance Day 2021 



 

 

 

            

 
 
 

 
   
 
   

Koalas Mosaic Poppies 



 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

In Grammar, the Sugar Gliders have been looking at speech marks and synonyms for 
‘said.’” and came up with many more descriptive verbs that we could use instead of 
said. We wrote sentences using speech marks and made an artwork using pasta as 
our speech marks. 
 
   

 
   

Sugar Gliders-  Speech Marks  



 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 
             

 
 

 
   
 
   
 

Sugar Gliders-  Speech Marks  

 



 

 

 

            

 
 
 

 
   
 
   

Possums exploring their new Literacy Group books 


